
Ruther Glen, VA 
Ruther Glen, VA 

An employee reported to us that they tested positive for COVID-19 on 01/06/2021.  The 

employee last worked prior to the test on 1/03/21.  

 

Based on CDC guidance, since this employee had not been at the facility for 3 days or more it 

is not necessary to close to disinfect. 

 

An employee reported to us that they tested positive for COVID-19 on 01/04/2021.  The 

employee last worked prior to the test on 12/28/20.  

 

Based on CDC guidance, since this employee had not been at the facility for 3 days or more it is 

not necessary to close to disinfect. 

 

An employee reported to us that they tested positive for COVID-19 on 12/28/20.  The employee 

last worked prior to the test on 12/27/20. 

 

We closed the facility on 12/28/20 at 10:00 AM to clean and disinfect as per CDC guidelines. 

 

We re-opened on 12/29/20 at 3:00 PM after thoroughly cleaning and disinfecting the facility as 

per CDC guidelines. 

 

 


